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Attention 
 

The Institute invites comments from the public including the members of the Institute on Draft 
APS 9 – CPD and Actuary in accordance with para 4.4 of Principles and Procedures for 
Issuance of Guidance Notes/APS (Ver 4.00/ 24.08.2012). 
 
The document is available here - 
http://www.actuariesindia.org/downloads/aps/Draft_APS_9_Jan_2015.pdf 
. 
    
Comments would be most helpful if you indicate the specific paragraph or group of 
paragraphs to which they relate, contain a clear rationale and, where applicable, provide a 
suggestion for alternative wording. 
 
Comments should be submitted by email addressed to the Compliance Officer at 
compliance@actuariesindia.org latest by 4th March, 2015 in the following format: 
 

Name and organization 

Sr. No Pertains to Recommendation Rationale 

    

    

    

  
 
  

 

 
Issued on:  February 2, 2015 
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